
 

 

 
 

 

 Save Our Fish Auburn Chapter  
of Puget Sound Anglers  

 

 

 
Next  Chapter  Meeting :  

 

Wednesday  March 23 , 2016  -  6: 0 0pm  
 

  
 
 

Round  Table  Pizza  

4002  A Street  SE 

Auburn,  WA  
 

 

 

Be sure  to  check  out  our  website:   http://www.saveourfish.org/  

For a complete list of Board Members, please visit the website:  

http://saveourfish.org/board  
Newsletter editor: Dayle Conrad  

 

 

Speaker ï Allison Bligh  from Nootka Marine Adventures   
 

Allison has fished Nootka since she was in her teens and paid for her university education by guiding for her 

father who owned a lodge in the area. She will be sharing information on the resorts excellent fishing (where, 

how, when & what techniques work), accommodations (lodging/food), guide services, water conditions, travel 

plans, and associated costs. Nootka Marine Adventures is located on Vancouver Island and has 3 resorts which 

are situated in close proximity to the Pacific coast's finest fishing. Below is an overview of Nootka Marine 

Adventures offerings that will surely whet your appetite for that fishing trip of a lifetime for you, your family, 

http://www.saveourfish.org/
http://saveourfish.org/board


or a friend. Come to the meeting and meet/greet Allison as she will be traveling a long distance from Canada to 

share her story/information with our membership. 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

Up and Coming Activities:  

April  

13 ï Board Meeting 

23 ï Disabled Fishing Derby 
American Lake 

27 ï General Meeting 
Rob Abner with Sekiu Charters speaking on halibut and 

salmon fishing techniques 

 

 

 

May 

7 ï Auburn Kids Fishing Derby 
 

June 

4 ï Federal Way Kids Derby 

4 ï Auburn Senior Derby 

24-26 ï Columbia River outing 
 

August 

24 ï Steak and Corn Feed/Swap Meet 
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       Presidentôs Message --  Carl Carver  

Wow record rainfall into March this year and it looks to continue for a bit. I've talked to several club members 

and guides and there has been some pretty good fishing at times between storms. As you all know persistence 

and getting out there rain or shine will produce results. Hopefully, the members who braved the weather will 

share some of their pictures in the hog pen portion of our newsletter. It's a simple process to e-mail your 

pictures to Dayle Conrad (Newsletter Editor) at dayleconrad@yahoo.com or submit them on the website.  This 

way we members can see who's fishing/catching and we can enjoy the thoughts of the adventure through you. 

The scenery, the fish, the joy, the comradery, etc. provide a glimpse of the reason why we live here in the 

Northwest and enjoy our fisheries. 

There are many positives to the excessive rain as you all know. One is that there is a significant snowpack 

which will melt off during our warmer weather this spring and summer. This will provide significantly 

improved river flows and cool water for our fish. Fisheries like the Skykomish will be significantly better this 

year as a result.  

I try to look at the positive things regarding our fisheries whenever possible to help equal out the not-so-good 

news that comes along more often than I would like. 

Several of us SOF Auburn chapter members attended the Coastal Conservation Association (CCA) Fundraising 

Banquet March 12th to help raise funds to conserve and enhance our marine and coastal environments. CCA is 

doing great work and our SOF Auburn Chapter is a big part of their successes. Thanks to all of you who are 

CCA members, banquet committee members, who donated monetarily, and who donated something physical or 

a service.  

I want to give a personal special thanks to member Don Payne who when asked, stepped up, and agreed to build 

not one but two custom fishing rods for the CCA banquet. Don charged CCA nothing for his 

significant/valuable time to build these rods and for that we are truly grateful. It is volunteers and those who 

give back like Don and many others that make me proud to be your chapter president. I can't put in words how 

good it feels to have our chapter recognized like it was at the banquet in front of the CCA leadership and the 

attendees including the Director Jim Unsworth (Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife). 

I am looking forward to working with all of you to continue the hard work/efforts underway to have fisheries 

that meet or exceed our needs now and into the future.  

I hope to see you and talk with you at our upcoming meeting. We have a great speaker lined up, lots of goodies 

in our raffle, lively/fun dialogue, and member fishing reports which is always informative/entertaining. 

Sincerely, 

Carl Carver 

mailto:dayleconrad@yahoo.com


   CCA Banquet  ï March 12 th   

  

 
 

 



 

    
 

   
 

  
 

    
 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


